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I wanted to ask for a number on how much money Aneurin Bevan health 
board has spent on meeting the requirements set out by the Welsh 

language standards in the last financial year? 
The costs for service in relation to Welsh Language Standards for 2021/22 was 

£138,441.  
 

Please note this figure includes translation and interpretation services and Senior 
Translator role only as the Health Board are unable to quantify all costs incurred 

to meet the requirements set out by the Welsh Language Standards as this can 
include for example but not limited to staff who speak welsh in the Health Boards 

call centre, attendance at meetings etc. 
 


